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EXEMPTION FROM THE STUDENT DIRECTORY 

REQUEST FORM 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian: 

 

Under the provision of the “No Child Left Behind Act of 2001,” high schools are now required to release a directory 

of students for use by the military, colleges, and other agencies for recruitment purposes.  Any parent/guardian who 

does not wish to have his/her child’s name published in the directory must complete the form below and return it 

no later than September 24, 2021 to the Counseling Office at East Brunswick High School.  A new form must be 

completed even if you have submitted one in the past.  A follow-up e-mail will be sent confirming your directory 

exemption request.  If you do not receive an e-mail by October 29, 2021 please call the Counseling Office at 732-

613-6943. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Louise Sultana 
Louise Sultana 

Supervisor of Counseling, College and Career Readiness 6-12 

 

 

 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

PLEASE EMAIL COMPLETED FORM TO Mrs. Elizabeth Fox - Counseling Office by 9/24/21 

(EFOX@EBNET.ORG) 

 

 

My child’s name may not be included in the directory of students that is used for release to recruitment agencies. 

 

 

STUDENT NAME:              

 

STUDENT NUMBER:       GRADE:      

 

PARENT SIGNATURE:      PARENT E-MAIL:      

          (PLEASE PRINT) 
 

380 Cranbury Road 
East Brunswick, New Jersey 08816-3095 

Phone (732) 613-6900    Fax (732) 410-6019 
Web Page: http://www.ebnet.org 

Principal 
Michael W. Vinella, Ph.D. 

Assistant Principals 
Glen Pazinko 

Russell Petronko 
Christopher Yannazzo 
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